UNITED STATES NUCLEAR KEGULATORY COMMISSION
COMMONWEALTH ECTISON COMPANY
DOCKET NOS. 50-373 AND 50-374
NOTICE OF WITHORAWAL OF APPLICATION FOR

The United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission (the Commission) has
granted the request of Commonwealth Edison Company (the licensee) to withdraw
its July 1, 1989, application for proposed amendment to Facility Operating
License Nos. NPF-11 and NPF-18 for the LuSalle County Station, Unit Nos.

1 and 2, located in LaSalle County, Illincis.

The proposed amendment would have revised the Terhnical Specificatiuns
tu allow periodic cycling of the pneumatically operated VQ valves in
accordance with the manufacturer’'s recommendaiicn.

The ccomission had previously issued a Notice of Consideration of
Tssuance of Amendment published in the FEDERAL REGISTER on October &, 1989
(54 FR 40925). However, by letter dated May 13, 1992. the licensee withdrew
the proposed amendment.

For further details with respect to this action, see the application for
amendment dated July 1, 1989, and the licensee's letter dated May 13, 1992,
which withdrew the application for license amendment. The abova documents are

available for public inspection at the Commission’s Public Document Ruom,



2120 L Street, NW, Washington, DC, and the local public document room located
at the Public Library of I1linois Valley Community College, Rural Route No. 1,

Oglesby, I11inois.
Dated at Rockville, Maryland this 1st day of July 19682,

FOR THE NUCLEAR REGU TORY COMMISSION

Byrgn L Siegel oject Manager
Préject Director te 111-2

Division of Reactor Projects III/IV/V
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation



